
 

 
 

 
 
 
September 5, 2025 
 
 
Re: Juno Isles Water Main Replacement Phase 2 – East of Ellison Wilson Rd. 
 
 
Dear Juno Isles Phase 2 Neighbors, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We're writing to provide you with an update regarding the 
commencement of the Juno Isles Phase 2 Water Main Replacement Project. As you may already 
be aware, Amici Engineering Contractors and its subcontractors will be spearheading the 
replacement of the existing water main within your neighborhood. 
 
The project team has finalized all necessary pre-construction activities and is excited to announce 
that we'll be breaking ground and commencing construction activities the week of September 15, 
2025. Work will commence within Phase 1 of the project, which includes Ascott Rd. (east of Ellison 
Wilson Rd.), Wilton Rd., and Crafton Rd. Regular working hours are scheduled from Monday 
through Friday, 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM. While occasional night or weekend work may be necessary, 
rest assured that we'll provide advance notice for any activities outside normal business hours. 
 
During the construction phase, residents may experience temporary inconveniences such as 
detours, dust, and brief interruptions in water service. To ensure safe passage around 
construction areas, maintenance of traffic devices, such as the familiar orange cones, will be 
placed to guide motorists and pedestrians. 
 
Following approval from the Health Department for the new water mains, brief water service 
interruptions will be necessary to facilitate the seamless transfer of water services to the new 
main and to perform water main connections. Advanced notice will be provided to all affected 
properties in anticipation of these brief interruptions. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconveniences associated with this project and sincerely 
appreciate your cooperation and understanding during the construction and completion of these 
crucial utility improvements. Your patience and support are invaluable in achieving the shared 
goal of enhancing your neighborhood. 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact 
project team at (561) 815-4770 or Info@TheMerchantStrategy.com or visit the FAQ section on 
the project webpage at www.junoislesprojectphase2.com 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 


